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TOMMY CALVERT
BEXAR COUNTY COMMISSIONER, PCT. 4

July 19, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter as the highest recommendation for the Larck-Scott Community
Development Sports Field in Bexar County, Texas.

As Commissioner, I recognize the immediate need for increased recreation and wellness
facilities, alternative entertainment options for our youth, and safe amenities for adults and
families within Bexar County. The Larck-Scott Sports Field helps to satisfy this need.

I furthermore encourage community partners, corporations, and private citizens to participate in
the change and growth within our County by contributing to the success of this new
development. I am committed to doing the same.

Larck-Scott is a 501-c3 nonprofit organization founded on the principles of community
advancement and safety, education, and wellness. It is my pleasure to partner with them on the

advancement of this structure and it is my hope that you will, too.

If you have any questions or I may be of further assistance, please contact my office at
210-335-2614.

Always your voice,

Tommy Calvert
Bexar County Commissioner, Precinct 4
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